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People of God, Reaching Everyone with the Love of

 
Christ 

 

You have heard ... 
 

Don't fret about the state of our world.  Do something about it. In this culture of cancelation 
and division, we have a tool and an obligation to make this place better.  The tool is LOVE.  
The obligation comes from the words of Christ. 
 
When asked what the greatest commandment is, Jesus said that we are to LOVE GOD WITH 
OUR ALL and LOVE EACH OTHER.  That on these two commandments hang all of the Law 
and Prophets.  
 
In the Sermon on the Mount, Jesus reminded us that our obligation is to LOVE ALL.  Jesus 
said "You have heard to love your neighbor", but I am telling you to love your enemies.  To 
pray for those who persecute us.  From the cross He demonstrated this very love when He 
prayed that God would forgive those who crucified Him, because they didn't even understand 
what they had done. 
 
He constantly reminded us (His disciples) that we should love in the same way!  
 
So what difference would this make in 2023???? 
 
If we all took this approach to our culture and our world, both would significantly change for 
the better.  But we are afraid to love.  We don't know how to love and not judge (and that one 
is a tough one).  So we choose to hate because it seems easier. 
 
Church, we've got work to do. 
 
David 
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 Grab a name tag from a greeter as you come 
in Sunday morning, June 4th. Put your first 
name on it and there will be a special time 
during the service for getting to know the 
names of your fellow Eberezerites. 

 
 

 The Mission Team will be selling these 
Mission tshirts for $10 each. You can come 
by the church office or stop by the Mission 
counter on Sunday Mornings following 
Worship. 
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A six week study beginning, Monday, March 9th at 
6:00 pm in the Mears House 

 

 

 

 

Ways to give your tithe 
  •   text to 73256 and enter 
      EBCSC 
  •   drop it by the church  
      office  
  •   drop it in the secure   
      church  mailbox 
  •   mail to 524 S. Ebenezer Rd.  

 
 

 

Financial Report Through May 28, 2023 
 
Year to date needs………....$646,865.31 
Year to date receipt………...$603,818.99 

Deacons Meeting 
Sunday, June 3rd at 5:00 pm 

In the Fellowship Hall 
 

 

 

 
 

Father’s Day will be a Family 
Worship Day at 9:15 am 

NO Children’s Church 

 

 VBS Supper Menu 
 
Night 1         Fried Chicken, Mac & Cheese,  
                    Butter Beans 
Night 2        Spaghetti, Garlic Bread 
Night 3        Chicken Bog, Green Beans 
Night 4        Hamburgers & Hot Dogs, 
                    French Fries, Baked   Beans 
Each Night Chicken Nuggets and a Salad 
Bar will be available. 
 
 

Adults $6 
Children $3 


